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13th January 2011






Your ref:
     










My ref:

EO/32

Circular No. NP/003/11 

TO: THE SECRETARY

ALL BRANCHES AND REGIONAL COUNCILS

Dear Colleague,

R.M.T. NATIONAL LESBIAN, GAY, BISEXUAL & TRANSGENDER MEMBERS’ CONFERENCE - 13TH MAY 2011
I am pleased to inform Branches and Regional Councils that the 2011 National Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual & Transgender Members’ Conference will take place on 13th May 2011, in the Jurys Inn Plymouth, 50 Exeter Street, Plymouth, PL4 0AZ. 
Branches and Regional Councils are invited to submit motions for the agenda of the Conference. You are reminded that these should be relevant to the concerns of lesbian, gay, bisexual or transgender members throughout the transport industry and must conform to Union policy. All motions must be received at Unity House by 15th April 2011 at the latest.
Branches are entitled to nominate up to two delegates and Regional Councils are entitled to nominate a maximum of three. Nominations must be made on the attached forms, which should be returned to Head Office no later than 15th April 2011.
In line with Union policy, the Conference Liaison Committee will organise crèche facilities where required. However, delegates requiring this facility should complete the attached form and must return it to this Office, along with the nomination form no later than 15th April 2011. 

I am reminding Branches and Regional Councils of their duty to pay their Delegates’ expenses in accordance with the practice for other Grades Conferences,
Branches should note that members of the National Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual & Transgender Members’ Advisory Committee are not automatically nominated to the Conference. If Advisory Committee members wish to attend they will need to be nominated by their Branch or Regional Council.

I would urge all Branches and Regional Councils to ensure that this matter is raised at the earliest opportunity, as it is extremely important that as wide a debate as possible takes place at the Conference.

In addition to the above, invitations would be welcome from Branches and Regional Councils to host the 2012 Conference. Invitations will be placed before the 2011 Conference for a decision to be taken. If further information is required on this, please contact Pat Wilkinson at p.wilkinson@rmt.org.uk or telephone on 020 7529 8821. Invitations should be sent to Head Office.

Yours sincerely,

R. CROW

General Secretary

NATIONAL UNION OF RAIL, MARITIME AND TRANSPORT WORKERS

NOMINATION FOR R.M.T. NATIONAL LESBIAN, GAY, BISEXUAL & TRANSGENDER MEMBERS’ CONFERENCE

13TH MAY 2011
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Branch / Regional Council

Surname




Forename(s)

Date Joined Union



Date of Birth

Home 

Address


Employer




Grade


Telephone Number(s) 


N.I. Number




Membership No. 

ETHNIC PROFILE

White     Black African     Black Caribbean    Black Other

Indian    Pakistani            Bangladeshi           Chinese

Irish       Other (Please Specify)

BRANCH STAMP
Signature of Delegate

Signature of Branch Secretary

                      

Signature of Branch Chair 


Date 


This form should be returned to Unity House by
Friday, 15th April 2011
(EO/32)

